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Thursday 29th  

March 2018 
“You are today where your thoughts have brought you; 
you will be tomorrow where your thoughts take you.” 

 
- James Allen 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all parents/carers for the wonderful support you have 
shown us throughout this term. We have had some wonderful 
events and trips this term such as our entertainment evening we 
held on Monday, London Zoo, Kew Gardens, London Wetlands, 
London Aquarium and many more fantastic experiences for the 
children. Our school topic next term will be ‘Hackney, a local study.’ 
 
We hope you all have a restful and happy Easter break and will look 
forward to seeing you return to school feeling refreshed on Monday 
16th April at 8.55am. 
 
  

Miss King  
Headteacher  

Gentle Reminders: 
 

 New enrolment forms for afterschool clubs will going out after the 
Easter break 

 

 If your child attends any afterschool clubs or has paid school dinners, 
please see the office for a review of their balance 
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Thank you to all those who attended our entertainment 
evening and watched our pupils perform what they have 

been taught so far on their musical learning journeys. 
 

All money raised will be going towards our recent 
refurbishments of our clarinets…£700 and counting! 

 

Thank you, 

Colvestone 
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Junaid Alam 
Rafe Angus 

Kerede Aremu 
Luna Armel-Shephard 
Sarai Kirwan-Lindsay 

Deanna Martin 
Eva Mason 
Marina Pool 

Huxley Revere 
Rose Skudder 
Zora Younge 

Well done and thank you to all the children who 
have maintained a 100% attendance for this term! 

Year 1 
Errol Angus 

Juanita Anigbere 
Nelson Davis 

Margot De Rosee 
Cassius Holman 

Simon Malla Calderon 
Christina Olukoya 

Clara Torsun-Watson 
Scout Watson 

Atley Wilson-hΩ5ŀȅ 
Baxter Wilson-hΩ5ŀȅ 

 

Year 2 
Zahra Agyapong 

Maz Ahouzi 
Emmanouil Anderson 

Esther Augsburger  
Claudia Bourke 

Ludovic Campbell-Taylor 
Sasha Dutta 

Sebastian Roseler 
Agnieszka Wiech 

 

Year 3 
Jubair Alam 

Stephanos Anderson 
Ali Begum 

Kyresha Davis 
Julian Harland 
Arif-Ul Hoque 

Nia King 
Tilly McKeran 

Maximilian Monthan-Austin 

Edward Oduwole 
Shah Imadur Rahman 

Lily Robinson 
Cassius Torsun-Watson 

Manny Watson 
 

Year 4 
Ezra Agyapong 

Lilly Coward 
Allyssa Johnson 

Chenaye Kirwan-Lindsay 
Cienna Kirwan-Lindsay 
Jack Malla Calderon 

Rushel Rushidov 
Taio Tulloch-Pitterson 

Victoria Wooten 

Year 5 
Destiny Adagboynyin 

Samiha Begum 
Samuel Carter 
Momy Diop 
Jason Lay 

Ameerah Odoffin 
David Olukoya 

Alexandra Rafferty 
Zaynab Rahman 
Aeya Tajrourti  Year 6 

Catherine Aditchere 
Lordina Appiah 

Freddy Augsburger 
Lila Dutta 

Nevaeh Gibson 
Cosmo Harland 
Dean Martin 
Wyatt Otite 
Ella Owen 

Asma Sherbhai 
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Nursery: Iyanuoluwa Sodipe Reception: Rafe Angus 

Year 1: Delphi Ward Year 2: Ludovic Campbell-Taylor 

Year 3: Billie Bamforth Year 4: Samir Ashiru 

Year 5: Ahmed Taha Radi Year 6: Naseebah Jaigirdar 

 

 

 
Nursery: Callum Crisp Reception: Rayyan Rahman 

Year 1: Nelson Davis Year 2: Sebastian Roseler 

Year 3: Lily Robinson Year 4: Betty Ormond 

Year 5: Ahmed Taha Radi Year 6: Nevaeh Gibson 

 

 

Massive thanks to all parents and staff who 

helped make the disco a huge success.  

 

The kids had a really great time, and we raised 

£320, which will go towards the school library!  


